
What’s Happening Here?
Improve Greenway Connection  Organize and Calm Traffic

Install Protected Bike Lane Add Wayfinding for Cyclists

NYC DOT will implement bicycle safety improvements on Whitehall St. 
from Morris St. to Water St.:

•	 Install contraflow delineator protected bike lane on Whitehall St. 
between Pearl St. and Water St.

•	 Install shared lane markings on Whitehall St. between Morris St.  
and Pearl St.

•	 Add wayfinding signage for cyclists riding to Battery Park Greenway
•	 Update parking regulations along the corridor

Implementation begins in late April
 Existing: 
 Whitehall St. & Pearl St. 

 Proposed: 
 E 17th St. and Union Sq. 

     Whitehall St., Morris St. to Water St. 
         Bicycle Safety Improvements

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Manhattan Borough 
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.6210 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


